Newsletter Number 103

The Next Meeting of the Society will take place at 'The Endeavour' on Springfield Road, on Tuesday 23rd July at 7.30pm. It will be an informal meeting held in the upper room of the pub (up the stairs past the dartboard). It is hoped that a discussion on N.F.D. will materialise - if it doesn't, never mind, have another pint and talk about the wife's sister's cat. If the meeting is successful we shall hold more of them, so come along.

A fortnight later we meet again, i.e. on Tuesday, 6th August, at 7.30pm the venue being Marconi College, Arbour Lane. Geoff Mills, G3EDM, will talk about direction-finding with emphasis on the technical problems involved. A D.F. receiver makes an interesting winter project and a useful addition to the shack.

Woburn Rally August 4th. There are still a few places left on the coach; if interested, give your name to John Greenwood, G3KRZ, at the informal meeting. The coach will leave at 8.30am from the County Hotel car park, the fare will be 50p.

Committee Meeting: August 14th, Wheatsheaf, 7.30pm.

D.F. The next Society event will be held on July 28th. Start at Galleywood Common outside the Church at 2pm. Hidden station will be G3YNV.

Next months D.F. will be 18th August when the hidden transmitter will be operated by G4DAN.

Crystals and Components: Don't forget that the Society has large stocks of crystals, valves, components etc., ask G3YNV, G3KRZ or G4CUE.

Exhibition Station: The Society is to provide a station/exhibition at the Braintree Round Table's annual transport Rally on September 1st. Helpers are required both on the day and beforehand, offers of loan of equipment are especially welcome. Please see G4CUE or G3KRZ.

For Sale: DX100U - see G3YNV.

73,

Bill (G4CUE)

Your stand-in newsletter editor.